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Comments: Greetings,

 

I am against allowing motorized winter access to any of the Recommended Wilderness areas, as this use is not

compatible with protecting wilderness characteristics or potential for designation within the National Wilderness

Preservation System. Further, the Forest Service should continue to protect the entire 151,874-acre Hoodoo

Roadless Area as Recommended Wilderness in the revised forest plan. Only the Clearwater portion of the Forest

currently has a winter travel plan. The revised forest plan should include a commitment to begin winter travel

planning within three years on the Nez Perce portion of the forest, including the Moose Creek, Salmon River, and

Red River Ranger Districts.

 

Thank you for taking the time to read this comment.

 

Sincerely,

Oliver Smith


